




Crossrail 

timescales to support the minimum functionality requirements for entry into Trial Running 
with agreed operational workarounds. 

Focus and Challenges 

Our focus over the next few weeks is the finalisation of the exercise to agree and freeze the 
essential assurance documentation requirements for entering Trial Running. By enabling 
stability in the requirements of works to go and assurance documentation, our teams 
can completely focus on the work required for entering Trial Running as early and as safely 
as possible. 

A particular challenge is the assurance process logic, which is the period of activity after the 
contractors have submitted their ESJs during which Crossrail progresses the overall safety 
case for the railway to gain authorisation to enter into Trial Running. The more efficient we 
can make this, the sooner we can enter into the operational testing of the 
railway. This process logic has been the subject of significant workshop activity between 
Crossrail and the Infrastructure Managers of the Elizabeth line over the past three months. 
A positive workshop was held on 24 March between Crossrail, the operators and the Chair 
of RAB-C to assess options for a different approach to assurance in anticipation of onward 
discussion with the Office of Road and Rail. 

Operational Readiness 

The first full-length trains began operating in passenger service to Hayes & Harlington on 9 
March, with the full-length trains to Reading introduced at the end of March. The first full­
length train to Heathrow is expected to commence during April. 

Network Rail 

Station enhancement work on both the eastern and western sections of the line is being kept 
under review by Network Rail following latest government guidance to halt the spread of 
COVID-19. 

Kind regards 

Mark Wild 
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